
14-09-2022

Announcement

Attention to 5th year students!

There will be an informative online meeting on Monday, 19.09.2022 at 12.30 p.m. The meeting link will

be shared on faculty webpage.

Attention to first year students!

The orientation program will be held on Monday, 19.09.2022 at 9.30 a.m. in ECZ-4 D01 (4th floor, first

lecture hall)


